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April 2019 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Footway Reconstruction 
 

 What we’re doing 
 
Footway reconstruction will soon start along Brighton Road, Worthing. 
The works will involve removing the existing footpath, and replacing it with a 
new smooth levelled surface. 
 
For further updates or amends to our programme, please visit our web page: 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/travelinfo 
 

 How will this affect you? 
 
Work is expected to take from Tuesday 23rd April 2019 until Tuesday 7th May 
2019, between the hours of 07:00am to 19:00pm. 
 
Access will always be provided to residents within closed areas, although there 
may be some delay to ensure the site is safe to pass through. 
 
Please plan your journey in advance, and look out for important safety signs 
along your route. If you have any concerns regarding access during these works 
please ask the onsite staff, your safety is our priority.  
 

 Further information 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience whilst these works are carried out. 
For further information, please visit our website at the top of this letter or liaise 
with the onsite team, as they might be able to answer your query quickly. 
 
For any concerns you might have, you can email us online at 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/roadpavementenquiry or call on 01243 642105 (phone 
lines are open weekdays between 8am – 6pm). 


